
Stop shutting down small business while major corporations prosper under shut downs.  There is no proof that Co-Vid outbreaks are 
caused by the small businesses being open.  These individuals have worked hard to own a small business and each shut down 
makes it harder and harder to recover from.  Let's not forget that the less small business are open, the less income they will 
generate and that means less taxes in some shape or form that flow to Oregon State Government.  I question, if mask are the 
magical cure and we have been using them for 11 months now, why they aren't working?  Why can't small business just adhere to 
the mask rules, if it works?
Small businesses are the corner stone of a rural community.  We need them, want them, and support their ongoing vitality.  Stop 
shutting them down.         


